

Dear Redwood Students and Parents,

Redwood has asked us for one more school performance next week on Wednesday morning, June 6! This is a great way to show all of our peers what we have accomplished during the school year and perform one more time before graduation and summer vacation.

Please go through the following checklist of the following year-end items leading up to this day:

By Friday, June 1 (earlier if possible):

☐ Make sure your height and name is written on your uniform garment bag nametag (marching percussion, color guard, Vivace, and choir). If you are an 8 th grader, please turn your tag around, write your height on the back, and place it in the garment bag so that just your height is visible on the outside.
☐ Return all uniforms with original hangers (marching percussion, color guard, Vivace, and choir) to the music room (51) – this means you bring them in <i>and</i> get checked off by Mr. Jow at the same time! (If you misplaced your original hanger, please bring \$1 to pay for a replacement.)
On Wednesday, June 6:
 □ Dress in performance attire for the school assembly: No specific dress requirements, but we will have a THEME Dress up in summer/tropical/Hawaiian attire (school-friendly, of course)!
☐ <u>Arrive at Redwood</u> to set up, store cases, warm up, etc. by <u>7:30 AM</u> (A-Period students arrive at 7:20 AM as usual for attendance).
We are proud of all of you for your accomplishments this year!!!

But wait!!! Your Wednesday of music is not over after that! We will also be having a End-of-the-Year Celebration (Music Department only) that afternoon (6/6) after school from 3:30-5:30 PM near the back of the Redwood upper field near the large tree. Please come if you can, bring your yearbooks if you wish, and come spend some time with us before we send you off for the summer!

Graduation - Friday, June 8, 4:00 PM (Band and Guard members, report at 3:00)

Thanks for all of your hard work and a fantastic year!

Mr. Jow & Staff